
African Community Group on Ebola – Community Meeting 

Date: 19. Feb. 2015 

Sierra Leone National Association of Manitoba (SALNAM) Center – 251 Henderson Hwy. 

Greetings All,   

     Today’s Ebola meeting focused primarily on the preparation of  the "Tears of Ebola" 

Concert on March 19
th

.  2015. The concert is an ACOMI & WSO musical event at the 

Pantages Playhouse. Important guidelines have been given by Casimiro who is the artistic 

performance director for the event.  The meeting was chaired by Zita Somakoko and 17 members 

of the committee and performers were present at the SALNAM Center at 251 Henderson Hwy. 

     Tickets for the African Communities are available now at the price of $150 per family of four. 

Special instructions for the purchase of these tickets have been given to all leaders of African 

 Ethno-cultural communities. Please contact David Jeason at the Acomi Resource Center, 101-

421 Kennedy Street or via email: arc@acomi.ca or phone: 204-221-6696. Tickets can be 

purchased at the ACOMI center. 

 

     Leaders and members of the African Communities are also encouraged to organize and  take 

the lead in organizing an Ebola Campaign event in response to  the "Tour of Ebola" call 

of ACOMI. Events need to be chronologically coordinated in order to maximize support and 

participation by contacting the Ebola Committee co-chair Lambros at lkyriak@shaw.ca 

  

 Our next meeting is scheduled at the SALNAM Center,  at 251 Henderson Hwy. at 6:30 pm. on 

Friday  February 27
th

. 2015. Parking is available at the back of the building or on the street. 

 

Good day to all  

  

Thank you 

 

 

  For The Ebola Relief Committee 

  

  Co-chair   Lambros  Kyriakakos  

 

 

 

 PS: Community leaders, please forward this message to your performing community 

groups and members. 
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